

Do you know them?

A. Star-Lord

A 34-year-old space adventure, Peter Quill is well-built, with blonde hair and green eyes. As the brave Star-Lord, Quill travels the cosmos in his spaceship, seeking his fortune. He is very clever and funny, as he is always cracking jokes.

B. Groot

The last of a tree-like alien race, Groot is from Planet X. He is tall, calm and quiet, but he is ready to fight and protect his friends, especially his partner Rocket. The only words he can say is "I am Groot" ,but the gentle giant's friends understand what he means.

C. Rocket

He is short, hairy and looks like a raccoon, but Rocket is in fact a one-of-a-kind creature, from the planet Half-World. This 100 cm tall, tough-talking character is a pilot, engineer, and weapons expert. He is very easy-going and friendly.

D. Gamora

Gamora is a warrior and an assassin. She is very smart and elegant. She has green skin and long red hair. Teaming up with Star-Lord and his crew, Gamora now wants to put her skills to use as a member of the Guardians of the Galaxy.

E. Drax the Destroyer

Drax loses his family and wants to kill Thanos for revenge. He teams up with Star-lord, Gamora, Rocket and Groot. He is a cool character with tattoos all over his body and he is the only member of the Guardians of the Galaxy to have blue eyes. He gets angry and fights people using his sharp blades.

Reading Comprehension (B2 Level)

Read the passage carefully and choose the best answer (A–D).

1. What is Peter Quill best known for?

- A. Being serious and quiet
- B. Being clever and making jokes
- C. Being a weapons expert
- D. Being the tallest Guardian

2. Why do Groot's friends understand him?

- A. He speaks many languages.
- B. They know what he means even though he only says one sentence.
- C. He uses sign language.
- D. He writes messages for them.

3. Which job does Rocket NOT have?

- A. Pilot
- B. Engineer
- C. Weapons expert
- D. Doctor

4. What is Gamora's main goal now?

- A. To return to her home planet.
 - B. To travel alone through space.
 - C. To use her skills as a member of the Guardians of the Galaxy.
 - D. To become the leader of Planet X.
-

5. Why does Drax want to kill Thanos?

- A. Thanos stole his spaceship.
 - B. Thanos defeated Rocket.
 - C. Drax wants revenge after losing his family.
 - D. Thanos destroyed Planet X.
-

6. Which character is described as calm and quiet?

- A. Peter Quill
 - B. Groot
 - C. Rocket
 - D. Drax
-

7. Which statement is TRUE according to the passage?

- A. Rocket comes from Planet X.
 - B. Groot has blonde hair.
 - C. Peter Quill travels through space in his own spaceship.
 - D. Gamora has blue eyes.
-

8. Which character has green skin?

- A. Groot
 - B. Rocket
 - C. Gamora
 - D. Drax
-

9. Which two characters are especially skilled in fighting?

- | | |
|---------------------|---------------------------|
| A. Gamora and Drax | B. Peter Quill and Rocket |
| C. Groot and Rocket | D. Peter Quill and Groot |
-

10. What is the main purpose of the passage?
- A. To explain the history of Marvel movies.
 - B. To introduce the members of the Guardians of the Galaxy.
 - C. To tell the story of a battle against Thanos.
 - D. To compare different superheroes from different teams.